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White, John 

To: 
Subject: 

Charles Farthing 
Letter to CPS 

Re Letter to CPS 

I hope your trip was successful. 

Please accept my apologies but I have just been caught up in quite an urgent matter on another case which has set 
me back rather this week. I wonder would it be okay if I come back to you by tomorrow morning. Many apologies for 
the delay. I had an unpredicted start to the week. 

On a separate matter the NHS would like to write to the families in the inquest and have asked if I can provide the 
addresses. I have told them that we are discussing further action anyway. However please can you let me know if I 
may pass your address on to the NHS so that they can write to you directly in the first instance. I would like them to 
communicate with us as soon as possible. 

I look forward to hearing from you. 
Best wishes 

John C White 
Senior Solicitor 
Clinical Negligence Department 
Blake Lapthorn 
New Kings Court 
Tollgate 
Chandler’s Ford 
Eastleigh 
Hampshire 
SO53 3LQ 
Tel: 023 8090 8090 
Fax: 023 8036 2920 
www,bllaw,co.uk 


